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City of Wharton Town Hall Meeting – Flood Reduction-Levee Project 

Wharton, TX, June 15, 2016 –  

The City of Wharton will host a Town Hall meeting regarding the United States Army 

Corp of Engineers’ Flood Reduction – Levee Project for the City of Wharton.   

 

Please join the City of Wharton Mayor and City Council, representatives from the U.S. 

Army Corps of Engineers and Halff and Associates, Inc. Engineers for an informational 

meeting beginning at 4 p.m. on Monday, June 27th, 2016 at the Wharton Civic Center 

located at 1924 N Fulton St.   

 

The town hall meeting will feature information from the U.S. Army Corp of Engineers 

and Halff and Associates, Inc. regarding the Flood Reduction – Levee project for the City 

of Wharton.  The City Council meeting will follow beginning at 7 p.m. 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at City Hall (979) 532-2491. Ext. 225 
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